
Please join the City of Fort Lauderdale, friends, and 
neighbors for a ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate 
the completion of the George English Park Boat Ramp 
Renovation Project in Coral Ridge. The new boat ramps 
can accommodate vessels with a vertical clearance 
of up to 10 feet and 3 inches in accordance with the 
vertical clearance under the Sunrise Boulevard Bridge 
over the Middle River. This project also included 
replacing the sidewalk that leads to the boat ramps. 
Following the ceremony, both boat ramps will  
officially be open for public use.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call  
(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

RIBBON-CUTTING CEREMONY 
GEORGE ENGLISH 
PARK BOAT RAMPS
Tuesday, August 30, 2022 | 2 p.m.  
George English Park
1101 Bayview Drive, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304
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